MinisTERIO DE RELACIONES EXTERIORES
DESPACHO VICEMINISTERIAL

Lima. ¢ & ABR. 2017

Dr. Steve Crocker

Chair

Board of Directors

Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers {ICANN)

Los Angeles.-

Regarding the 58 ICANN Governmental Advisory Committee -
GAC Communiqué (Copenhagen Communiqué), Section VI: GAC Consensus
Advice to the Board, Sub-Section 4: 2 - Character Country/Territory Codes at the
Second Level, the Government of Peru would like to reiterate its concerns on the
use of two-letter country codes at the second level domain.

Furthermore, we would like to emphasize our right to be
consulted, prior to the award by ICANN, on contracts to any given registry when
the use of two-letter codes refer to our country.

Accordingly, we kindly request you to include the name of our
country in the list of countries referred to in the Sub-Section 4, which advises the
ICANN Board to engage with the scope of the above-mentioned Section VI: GAC
Consensus Advice to the Board.

Sincerely,

NESTOR POPOLIZIO BARDALES
EMBAJADOR
vViceministro de Retaciones Exterioras



